
Our lllStu

YETI NEWS
UPCOMING DATES

TUES 1/9 - FRI 1/12   
ACCESS TESTING
MON 1/15 = NO SCHOOL
MLK Holiday
MON 2/5 & TUES 2/6  
Interim Testing #2 
FRI 2/9 = NO SCHOOL,
BVIS ONLY
FRI 2/16 = NO SCHOOL,
ALL DPS
MON 2/19 = NO SCHOOL,
PRESIDENT DAY

Phone: 720.423.9600

http://www.bearvalley.dpsk12.org

We need your hand-
me-downs! Yeti Store! 

24-25 School Year
January 

Do you have BVIS t-shirts or
sweatshirts that your child has

outgrown?  We would love for you to
bring them to the main office to help
us replenish our loaner inventory to

support scholars in need!

Our student body has
advocated for non-food items

to be added to our Yeti Bux
store. Students will now be
able to buy items such as
sporting equipment, fake

nails, make-up and art
supplies with their well

earned Yeti Bux’!

 Our current 6th & 7th grade families:
There is no need for you to
participate in the Round 1 Choice
Application as you are automatically
enrolled for the 24-25 school year.
However, we are asking all rising 7th
and 8th grade families to fill out this
quick 24-25 Intent Form to ensure
we are planning/budging the
appropriate staff.

Our current 8th grade families:
Click HERE to read about the Choice
application process you must
participate in to make your High
School placement request known.

https://bearvalley.dpsk12.org/
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSceHC95M77Mb9412RPGJJZnyF9r8hEwP6LoCbnUUv9J57TxrA/viewform
https://denverpsco.sites.thrillshare.com/o/schoolchoice/page/round-1

